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Tyler Church

From: Wolpe, Frank <FWOLPE@bentley.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 12:38 PM
To: Wolpe, Frank
Subject: Meeting Announcement  and Agenda - City of Newton / Crime Prevention Commission 

- Wednesday, June 15, 2016

 
�--------���� 

City of Newton 
“13 Villages, One Community”

Mayor’s Crime Prevention Commission 
(Alternatively referred as CPC or the Commission)�

 

���Meeting Announcement for Wednesday, June 15, 2016    ��
7:00pm - Newton Police Headquarters, 1321 Washington Street,

West Newton, MA 02465. 

[Pursuant to the Massachusetts “Open Meeting Law”  
and the directive of the Mayor, the attached meeting Agenda will be 

posted on a bulletin board and made available electronically at Newton City Hall.]  

 
To: Commissioners, Members of the Advisory Council, invited guests and Members of 
the Press: 
 

   
Please note the following Agenda in advance of our Commission meeting:  
 
1) CALL TO ORDER:  Introductions, Administrative Business and Monthly Comstat 

Crime Report  
  by NPD Lt. Bruce Apotheker  

By City Clerk at 12:55 pm, Jun 07, 2016
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2) OUR FEATURED SPEAKER:  Meet the man who helps our kids with prevention / 

intervention counseling at Newton South High School:  

������������������ 
BRIAN DELESKEY, MSW, LICSW
������������������ 

 
 

Prevention / Intervention Counselor
617-559-6577 

deleskeyb@newton.k12.ma.us 
 
���������������������������������������������������

 

�����������������������������������������������������
 

                     
Guidance counselors are knowledgeable professionals who work collaboratively with tea
administrators, one another and the larger Newton South community on behalf of your ch
family.  Upon entering Newton South, students are assigned to a house and counselor w
will remain until graduation. Siblings are also assigned to the same counselor and house
 
Counselors are advisors and primary support for students. They work with students indiv
in groups, focusing on developmental issues, academic planning and course selection, p
matters of concern, and the college and post-high school transition process. Assisting st
achieve their maximum potential academically, while encouraging social and extracurricu
experiences, is a major focus of our work. Above all, counselors seek to promote healthy
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development in all students at South. 
As support for students and their families, we are often the first person a parent or guard
with questions or concerns. Please note that we respect the confidentiality of the relation
form with students. We seek to understand the expectations and concerns parents have 
children and advise accordingly. 
 
In addition to guidance counselors, Newton South has other specialists available to mee
students, including a Prevention/Intervention Counselor, School Psychologist and Colleg
Counselor. We also have a METCO counselor who advises our Boston students. 
As a general rule for parents, if you have a question or concern about your child, please 
If we’re unable to answer your questions, we’ll direct you to someone who can. 

 
Please RSVP as soon as possible.   

We look forward to full attendance for this important meeting 
 

 
 

PLEASE POST 
pleasepost@newtonma.govv 

 
 

The location of this meeting is handicap accessible and reasonable accommodations 
will be provided to persons requiring assistance. If you have a special accommodation 
need, please contact the Newton ADA Coordinator Trisha Guditz at 617-796-1156 or 
tguditz@newtonma.gov  or via TDD/TTY at (617) 796-1089 at least two days in 
advance of the meeting 

 
With warm regards, I am , 
 

Frank 
Frank Wolpe, Esq., Chair 
Mayor’s Crime Prevention Commission 
City of Newton, MA 
Phone 617-965-0567 
Cell 339-225-1970 
Fax 617-965-8648 
LinkedIn: https://www.linkedin.com/profile/preview?locale=en_US&trk=prof-0-sb-preview-primary-button
You can access a few of my papers on SSRN
at: http://ssrn.com/author=2305510"

�
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The information contained in this message may be privileged and confidential and protected from 
disclosure.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent 
responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received 
this communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it 
from your computer.�

 
 
 


